
 

 

 

 

24th February 2022 
 
To the Chairperson and Members  
Of the Central Area Committee    Meeting Date: 8th March 2022 

 
Public Domain/Environmental Services Unit Report 

 

Litter Hotline/CRM 
 
In the period 1st February – 25th February 2022, incidents were reported via Litter Hotline/CRM 
for the Central Area. 
 
Incidents - Central Area Office 
 

Type of Request Count of Incidents for February 

Abandoned Bicycles & 
Trolleys 

                            1 

Community Clean Ups                             1 

Bonfire Materials                             1 

Illegal Dumping                         225 

Report Graffiti                             6 

Over Flowing Skips                             2 

Litter Offence                             5 

Street Cleaning Sweep Your 
Street 

                       1 

Weed Control                        1 

  
   

Total               243 
 
In addition to the CRM incidents, the Public Domain crew carry out inspections of their 
assigned routes on a daily basis. Collecting any dumped bags/materials which is not reflected 
on the above figures.  
 
The total tonnage of collected illegally dumped items by our 5 outdoor staff members was: 

  26.34 tonne for 1th – 25th February 2022.  

Please note, last month an additional 4.68 tonne was collected after the February Area 

Committee report was submitted. Resulting in total tonnage for January being 30.68. 

     
Community Clean-ups 
 
Community Clean up equipment was distributed to 5 Community Groups / individuals between 

1st – 25th February. Requests for the removal of bags from community clean ups were looked 

after by Waste Management and Public Domain staff. 

 



Public Domain Washer Vehicle 

The Power Washer Crew continue to service areas with high footfall including: outside 

schools, churches, playgrounds and libraries. 

Please contact this office if there is a location you feel would benefit from their attention.  

 

 

Image taken from Richmond Street North 

 

Graffiti 
 
Graffiti Removal Specialists PMAC were asked to remove graffiti from 9 locations between 1st 

-25th February 2022: 
 

Great Strand Great x 
4 

Brunswick Street North 

Berkeley Road Strandville Avenue/Nth 
Strand 

Sherriff St Cycle 
track 

Ossory Road 

 
Waste Management Services removed graffiti from 15 locations since 1st February 2022: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parnell Street Sherriff St Lower x 3 

St Vincent Nth Loftus Court 

Bayview Avenue Custom House Quay 

Aughrim Place x 3 Lucky Lane 

Brunswick Street North Grenville Street 

Beresford Place 
 



 

Gum Removal  

Waste Management performed some gum removal work in Ballybough after Stephen 

Wearen requested the work be complete.  Photos can be found below: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bin Declaration Letters: 

 
During the month of February 162 letters have been sent to homes in the area asking for 
confirmation on how they dispose of their waste. Replies are assessed with follow up 
letters/fines in due course.   
 

Stephen Wearen 

A/Public Domain Enforcement Officer 


